
 

 

Sparrows & Wrens 

Week Beginning 2/10/2023 

 

What we are learning about: 

We are thinking about pets this week! We will 

talk about any pets we might have at home, and 

look at the different kind of pets we could have.  

We will be reading our first e-book ‘Formidable 

Sid’, talk about what describing words are and 

think of some of these to describe ours or 

others pets.  

We will explore what pets need, talk about if 

they can look after themselves and what we 

need to look after different types of pets.  

We will paint different pets, explore textures 

and talk about similarities and differences.  

We will also start our wanderlust learning this 

week! We will be kicking off Welly Wednesday 

and Forest Friday with our theme of leaves, and 

we cannot wait to show you what we get up to!  

Ideas for at home: 

If you have a pet at home, get children involved 

with looking after them, talking about what you 

are doing and why.  

Ask children who their new friends are or play a 

game to see how many of their friends names 

they can remember.  

Help children to practice writing their first name 

(with only a capital letter at the start) to help 

them label their work in school. 

Talk about how things feel, or ask children to 

describe where things are rather than pointing to 

them.  

Go on a walk and see what leaves you can find, are 

they changing? Talk about Autumn and how the 

leaves change.  
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